Year 2: Week Commencing 06/04/2020
Hello Year 2! 
We hope you are all ok. We are missing you lots! I hope you’re still being super stars at home – I bet it’s been harder this week but you must keep working hard for your grown-ups. I have been busy trying to record a video message for you all this week – keep an eye on our class page! It is Holy Week this week and if we had been in school together we would have been doing lots of lovely Easter activities. So I have tried my best to think of lots of lovely things that you can do at home. I hope you’ve already seen our Lent Challenge Bingo (if not, have a look on our class website page). Remember to get your grown-ups to sign each one that you complete. If you have any photos you can send them to Mr Gould and he will add them to our class page on the website (I know Ava has already done this and we have loved looking at her lovely work). 
You also still have your ‘Times Tables Rock Stars’ that you can use at home (if anybody doesn’t have their login details please let me know). Our top scorer had 10,259 points when I last looked. I now have a login for another maths app called Numbots. This will help you practice your addition and subtraction at home. You should be able to use the same login details that you use for Rock Stars – any problems let me know. I will keep checking how well you are all doing each week. 
I also attached a reading link last week to Oxford Owl, I hope this is working for you all. Please remember that the ‘Teaching Your Monster to Read’ app is also a really good way of practicing your reading and phonics. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you enjoy the Holy Week activities. Enjoy your Easter weekend and don’t eat too many chocolate eggs! 

Take care Year 2. Keep safe and keep smiling. We will see you soon.
Love from Mrs Russell and Mrs Edge xx

